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Ruslan Sibagatullin <ruslan@rain.camera> Wed, Dec 7, 2016 at 10:27 PM
To: adam.lid@lacity.org
Cc: Arthur Sibagatullin <asibagatullin@geomashsnab.com>, Ruslan Sibagatullin <sibagatu@gmail.com>

Hi Adam,
I am a resident in East Hollywood (Beverly and Alexandria Ave ). The lack of enforcement of prohibited parkway parking 
over the last 5 years resulted in a significant neigbourhood deterioration (cars destroying grassy parkways and blocking 
sidewalks) of the Alexandria Ave. Why was the reinstatement of parkway enforcement delayed on 12/7/16? I would like 
to express my full support for reenactment of prohibited parkway parking enforcement. Moreover, the vast majority of my 
neighbors on Alexandria Ave are in support of this reenactment.
Also, I understand that parking is difficult but it is not a solution to allow uncontrolled parking on parkways that are 
meant to be occupied by pedestrians, animals and plants.

Thank you.

Ruslan Sibagatullin 
323.351.3214 
ruslan@rain. camera
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